Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

# Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны:_	2
(Количество заполненных л	истов)

Шифр: <u>Ш.Т-7-01</u>

# Grammar 7 кл

I Put the verbs in brackets in Present Continuous or Past Continuous	
1 Yesterday at this time he (play) football. 2 The television is on but you (not watch) it. Turn it off, please. 3 When the guests arrived we (refurbish) our house. 4 Where were you yesterday evening? – I (walk) in the forest. 5 When the phone rang we (drink) tea. 6 Please slow down. You (drive) too fast. 7 I (paint) at this time. 8 The children (swim) in the river when somebody called them. 9 Father was reading a magazine while he (drink) tea 10 While Sultan was cutting the trees Arman (gather) branches	10 points
II Write did / do or does.	
<ul> <li> your parents give you pocket money?</li> <li>2 How she do at school?</li> <li>3 When you come home last night?</li> <li>4 What your wife do? - She is a nurse</li> <li>5 you celebrate your birthday last year?</li> <li>6 you go to school on Saturdays?</li> <li>7 What you think I should do?</li> <li>8 What you say to her? - She was crying</li> <li>9 What your wife do? - She is a nurse</li> <li>10 I tell you about my cat?</li> <li>III Complete these tag questions</li> </ul>	10 points
1 You like your district,? 2 My brother doesn't run well,? 3 They are leaving tonight,? 4 He went to the countryside last week,? 5 It is Wednesday today,? 6 They didn't have a wedding party,? 7 Islam was playing football,? 8 You came home late yesterday,? 9 Akgul speaks Chinese,? 10 You don't throw trash into rivers,?	
	10 points
Vocabulary	

Reading the text

A Merchant and His Gold

Many years ago a merchant had to go from one town to another. There were fifteen people with him. One day they made a camp near a river. Suddenly the merchant came out of his tent and cried, "Who took my bag of gold? There are fifteen men with me. One of you took the gold!" nobody answered.

"All right", said the merchant, "Do you see my white horse? It's a very clever horse. It will help me to find the thief. I shall put my horse into my tent. Then every man will come into the tent and pull the tail of the horse. When the thief pulls the tail, the horse will neigh".

The first man went into the tent. The horse did not neigh. Then another man went in, then another. The horse did not neigh. The last man went in, the horse did not neigh.

The merchant said, "Now everybody must come up to me". The merchant went to the first man and put his face to the man's hands.

Then he came up to the second man and did the same...

He came up to the twelfth man, put his face to the man's hands and cried, "You are the thief. Give me my gold back!"

The man felt down and said, "Yes, I did it. I took your gold and put it in the grass behind that big tree".

A few days passed. The merchant with his people came to their town. One of his people asked the merchant, "Your horse may be very clever, but it did not neigh. How did you know who was the thief?"

"Oh", said the merchant, "I know that my horse never neighs. I put some strong smelling oil on its tail. Everybody pulled the tail, but the thief did not pull it. His hands didn't smell of oil".

I Answer the questions

- 1 Where did a merchant and his people make a camp?
- 2 What did the merchant cry?
- 3 Did he say his horse would help him to find the thief?
- 4 What did every man have to do?
- 5 Did the horse neigh when they pulled his tail?
- 6 How did the merchant find the thief?

6 points

- II Express your agreement or disagreement. True or False?
- 1 The merchant's white horse was very clever.
- 2 He said: "When the thief pulls the tail, the horse will not neigh.
- 3 The merchant put his face to the men's hand
- 4 He didn't find the thief
- 5He put some strong smelling oil on the horse's tail
- 6 Everybody pulled the tail.

6 points

Writing.

Write essay about your village

20 points

Total- 62/

. 1) was playing 4) was walning 4) are painting

1) are not watching 5) were drinning 8) were swimming 10) was gathering 1. 1) was playing 8) were swimming 31 were refurbishing 6) are driving 91 was driving 7) do 9/does 31 did 51 did pointle 2) does 4) does 6/ Do 8/ did 10/ Did III 1) don't you? staren't they? stient it? Hwasn't he? glacesn't she? 61 did they? 81 didn't you? 101 do you? pour 10 23 does he? 41 didn't he? IV Vocubulary Answer the questions 1) A merchand and his people made a camp near a river. 21 the merchant cried that who had to taken his bag of gold 31 yes, he did. 4) livery man have to come in to the tent and pulled the tail of the horse 5]. No, it didn't neigh when they pulled his tail. 6) The merchant put some strong smelling oil on the horse's toul herrybody pulled the tail, but the tief did not pull it . points V 1/ False a) False 3/ True 4/ False 5/True 6/ True point 6

Writing
My village is hockogai. The village where he was born and raised is always hot. From the moment you open the door to the world is a baby, you live in your own home with your loved ones. We live in the village with our family. My village is teautiful and picturesque. Our village is located along the mysterios river. Thaigh, as there is life where there is water. The soil is suitable for planting crops, wery grain that falles on the ground will yilled a good harvest. We irrigate fields and trees with river water. After every spring rain, grass grows on the hills and there is plunty of cow's mile. Our villagers are engaged in agriculture and animal husboundry. In the winter greenhouses are built in the courtyards, and regelable seedlings are prepared there and planted in a longe field in early spring water it in the time clean it from weeds, give meedicine and virtamins to greet a lot of produce, livery household has cows, horses, sheep and even chickers. If he drinks cows mile, he eas chicker uggs horse meal points?

Total 60

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

> Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>/</u> (Количество заполненных листов)

Шифр: <u>WT - 7 - 02</u>

Қатысушының шешімдерін толтыруға арналған өріс / Поле для заполнения решений участника ≔ Парақ / Страница № 🧘

I. 1) playing; 2) not watching: 3) refubishing; 4) walking: 5) drinking; 6) driving: 7) painting: 8) swimming: 9) drinking: 10) gathering for to II. 1) Do; 2) Does: 3) Did; 4) Does: 5) Did; 6) Do: 9) Does: 10) Did

III. 1) Do you; 2) Doesn he: 3) the they: 4) Did he: 5) is it :6) Did they:

4) Was Le: 8) Did you: 9) Does Le 150) Do you point 20

IV. I. Illade a comp near a river

2) The merchant cried that who had to taken his bag of cold

3) Yes hedid

Devery man have to come in to the tent and pulled the tail of the have sho it didn't he the hore didn't neigh when they pulled his tail of the mercant put some strong smelling oil on the horse tail. Every body

pulled the tail, but the tief not pall it point 6

II. s) false: 2) false: 3) false: 4) true: 5) true: 6) true point 6

Writing.

The village is a very strong place for me. The village life is very interesting and the village is green grass, green pastures, fresh air who the city apposed the village. Because in the city not as fresh air as in the village. I.e dirty air. But I need the city too the village also likes it. Clean village air, nature, parity and the science is colose to my coul. The city beauty, high rise bueldings, different. The village is still in the city. I don't like think it is enough. Every thing to him. I think he grees. I really like the village. Besides all this, you feel the cold breeze at night and a warm but pleasant breeze in the day. The atmosphere of the village is different. I like my village very much

· To 600 58

## Жалпы білім беретін пәндер бойынша Республикалық олимпиаданын І кезеңінің бағалау туралы ведомость

Пәні: Шетел тілі

Сынып:7

№	Шифр, код	Қатысушының жеке сәйкестендіру номері	Балл
1	Шт-07-01	091206653579	60
2	Шт-07-02	100502652577	58

Қазылар алқасының қолы:

Сай О.Сағынбаева Д.Темірханова

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

> Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>/</u> (Количество заполненных листов)

Шифр:<u>WT-08-03</u>

#### 8 Grade

### I. LISTENING

https://learnenglishteens.britishcouncil.org/skills/listening/elementary-a 2-listening/free-time

Check your understanding: true or fa	ils	5
--------------------------------------	-----	---

107%				
	And the second s	ups that play water p	olo.	
True	False			
	to join the under	14s club.		
True	False		1	
3. The under 16 True	s water polo team False	train three times a we	eek.	
		and Thursday evening	nac'	
True	False	and Thursday evenin	1g5.	
	natches are played	on Saturdays		
True	False	on batta day of		
6. You have to p	oay to join the wat	er polo classes for un	der 18s.	
True	False			
		gister at the swimmin	ig pool.	
True	False			
	he water polo tean			
True	False			
				Total: 8p
II. USE OF E	NGLISH			
1.Choose the co	rrect verb. I m	y bed now.		
a) is making	b) make	c) doing	d) am makir	ng
2.Choose the co	rrect form of the v	erb in passive voice.	He (to give) a le	ot of money last month.
a) was given	b) was gave	c) was give	d) was giv	ed
3.Define the ver	b. My home work	had not been done co	orrectly.	
a) present contin	nuous passive	b) past c	ontinuous passi	ve
c) past perfect j	passive	d) past	simple passive	
4.Choose the co	rrect degrees of ad	ljectives. Kate's mark	ks are than i	mine.
a) bad	b) worse	, c) baddest	d) tl	ne worst
5. Choose the co	orrect form of the	verb of the conditiona	al sentences. Ali	ma and Arman would
happy if you sta	yed with them at t	he weekend.		
a) be	b) has be	en c) had	been	d) was
6. Choose the co	orrect form of the	verb in passive voice.	I (to promise)	a new computer by my
parents last wee	k.			
a) were being pr	romised	b) has been	n promised	
c) was promise	d	d) am pron	nised	
7 Choose the co	arrect centences in	the reported speech	Iames said " I	om vary bucy"

a) James said he is very busy

- b) James said he was very busy
- c) James said he would be very busy
- d) James said he had been busy
- 8. Choose the correct sentences in the reported speech. Jennifer: "Where do you play football?"
- a) Jennifer wanted to know where I played football,
- b) Jennifer wanted to know where I had played football.
- c) Jennifer wanted to know where did I play football.
- d) Jennifer wanted to know if I played football
- 9. Choose the correct form of the verb of the conditional sentences. If I \_\_\_ at the airport so late,

I would not have missed my flight. (to arrive)

- a) didn't arrive
- b) hadn't arrived
- c) would not arrive
- d) will arrive
- 10. Choose the sentences with Present Indefinite Passive
- a) what a wonderful child he is
- b) the weather was forecast on TV
- c) what are you doing tonight?
- d) this pen is made of plastic

Total: 10p \_\_\_\_\_

#### III. READING

## School in the Slums

- Slums лашықтар
- Locks құлыптар
- Guards күзетшілер
- Permission рұқсат

Mellish school is in the slums of Brooklyn for pupils between twelve and fifteen years of age. There are about 1500 pupils there, and 90 teachers.

It's a problem school, perhaps one of the most difficult schools in America. The white teachers can't walk to the school because they may be attacked. They all drive to school, and their cars have special locks. There's always a black policeman at the door of the school. He has a radio contact with the school guards. Pupils must have a written permission from the teacher if they want to go to the toilet. There's a guard outside the washroom. Only one child can go into the washroom at a time, and he can't stay there long.

The children who live in that district go to that school. They are all black children. However, why do the teachers work there?

"It's very hard of course," says Jane Flinch, a forty- five-year-old teacher. Most children have problems at home. Some of them are beaten by their parents. Some of them sleep at the lessons because they had to work at night. Some of the children get sick at the lessons because they didn't have breakfast or even a meal for a day or two.

It's the love of the job that keeps the teachers in that school. They teach and do social work. They feel that they are doing something good for the children who need help.

"There's also the problem of violence," says one of the teachers. "Sometimes when I go into a class, I can feel that some of the children are like a dynamite. However, I feel quite safe. I am sure that other pupils will help me." There is very little money for teaching in that school. There is no money to buy food for the children.

The principal of the school has been there for many years. A lot of his happy optimism has gone. "No, I'm not optimistic about the future. Look around you," he says and points out of the window at the high wall round the school. "It's not a very bright sight: buildings have holes instead of the windows, shops are closed, and groups of people are sitting on the steps of the houses. They have nowhere to go and nothing to do."

"We need money," he says, "money is the only way to help this school and these people, and, of course, jobs for the people."

Task 1. Choose the right variant

1. Melli	sh school is for
a) small	children.
(b) older	children.
c) small	and older children.
	white teachers can't walk to school because
a) they l	live far from the school.
(b) they	don't like to walk.
c) it's d	angerous for them.
3. There	e's a policeman
a at the	e door of the school.
b) near	the toilet.
	de the washroom.
4. The v	white teachers work there because
a) they	can't find a better job.
	love their job.
7.0	get a lot of money there.
5. The s	school needs
	money
	e teachers.
c) more	e policemen.
Task 2.	. Say if the statements are True, False or Doesn't Say.
1.	Mellish school is in the slums of Mexico.
2.	Most children have problems at home.
3.	Mellish a problem school.
	The principal of the school has 5 children in his family.
	The school needs money.
	It's good salary that keeps the teachers in that school.
Task 3	. Fill in the gaps with one word that is relevant to the meaning.
1	Mellish school is one of the most difficult schools in True.
	The Doesn't say teachers can't walk to the school because they may be attacked.
3.	Pupils must have a written <b>permission</b> from the teacher if they want to go to the
(M) (A)	True .
4.	The teachers teach and do false work.

Total: 15p \_\_\_\_

#### IV. WRITING

Write an essay about online shopping (90-100 words)





Total: 8p \_\_\_\_\_

V. SPEAKING The steppe: A golden treasure







Total: 9p \_\_\_\_\_

Парақ / Страница №

I Listenina

1. T; 2. F; 3. F; 4.F; 5.T; 6,F; 7.T; 8.F; point 8

II

1) d; 2) b; 3) c; 4) b; 5) a; 6) c; 7) b; 8) c; 9) a; 10) a; peut 10

III Reading

Task 1

1) C; 2) C; 3)a; 4)C; 5)a; poin 5

Task 2

1) F; 2) T; 3) T; 4) Doesn't say; 5) T; 6) T pour 6

TOCK 3

1) America; 2) white; 3) toilet; 4) social; pointy

Iv. Writing

Shopping is an integral past of human's everyday life. Some people consider that antine shopping more comfortable way for buying goods for them, white others prefer opinion, on line shopping has many advantages and easily can replace traditional one. fisity, people who buy products of clathes and other thing online have a big choice. Hence, such customers have a bigger probability to buy what they like than people, who prefer to go to the shops. secondity, this way of shopping is very convenient as a person does not even need to leave his or her house. It is enough only to order something on the site by phone and wait. However, there is an opposing opinion. In conclusion, I would like to say that online Shopping is more convenient way of buying goods and this type of shopping surpasses traditional one. print to Takou 45 speaking point a

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

# Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: 🔨	Шифр: WT-08-рч
(Количество заполненных листов)	

1 Charact

I'LISTENING

1. T a. F 3. F 4. F 5. T 6. F 7. T 8 F point 8

11 1.d 2.b 3.C 4.b 5.a 6.C 7.b 8.C 9.a 10.d point to

III READING

Task 1.

1.6 2.6 3.0 4.6 5.0 points

Task a.

1. False 2. Frue 3. True 4. Dovesn't Say 5. True 6. True point Task 3

1. America a. White 3. Eoilet 4. social points IV WRITING

With the emergence of the internet, people can now snop online using their mobile phanes or other related electronic devices. Online snaps are virtual stores from where people can order the stuff on their choice. Drine shapping is a Boon : For many people online shopping is a boon as it offers many advuntages. It not only somes your time but also helps to some your maney and energy. Instead of spending a whole day in the morket, you can buy things by Silting at your home. The prices of products in online shops ore comparatively lower than those ovariable office. It also offers different methods of payment During festive times online snopping offers discounts on. various products. Online spopping is a convenient way or snopping these day pound to speaking pains 5

Total: 48

# Жалпы білім беретін пәндер бойынша Республикалық олимпиаданын I кезеңінің бағалау туралы ведомость

Пәні: Шетел тілі

Сынып: 8

No	Шифр, код	Қатысушының жеке сәйкестендіру номері	Балл
1	Шт-08-03	090330653506	45
2	Шт-08-04	090807651453	48

Қазылар алқасының қолы:

О.Сағынбаева Д.Темірханова